Dear supporters,

First of all, we would like to thank you for your precious ongoing support. In order to keep you informed of the evolution of the activities of the Maternal health program throughout the year, we are delighted to share with you our achievements during the third quarter which has just been completed.
In fact, this quarter has been very difficult because our activities have been greatly impacted by the crisis that the country is experiencing at the moment, to such an extent that the program has been non-operational for several weeks.
However, we still had some accomplishments for this quarter. Indeed, we saw 207 uniquely pregnant women during antenatal visits, where these women received comprehensive pregnancy care and made safe delivery plans. We also saw 121 women during postnatal visits, where we checked their health status as well as the health of their child.
All plans have been made to implement the program in Sinek next November. But we still have to recruit and train a nurse, hire an OBGYN and buy an ultrasound device. All this is planned for this month of October.
It should be noted that the realization of this plan depends on the evolution of the political crisis of the Country, because it will be impossible if the protest movements continue across the country with blocking of the roads and impossibility for our staff to go to the clinics.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Again, thank you for your generosity. We hope to be able to share better news with you in our next update. 
